
TOWN OF HARWICH

WASTEWATER SUPPORT COMMITTEE
Old Harbormaster’s Building, Parking Lot
203 Banks St., Harwich, MA
Tuesday, October 30, 2018, 9:00AM
MINUTES

Present:  Sharon Pfleger, Chair, Ann Howe, Peter Hughes, Val Peter
Not Present:  Noreen Donahue
Also present:  Restoration Specialist Eric Ford, PWS, HCT Director Michael Lach, Natural Resources Director Heinz Proft, Town Administrator Chris Clark, Assistant Town Administrator Evan Melilo and others 
I. Cold Brook Site Visit
Eric C. Ford, Ecological Restoration Specialist from the Massachusetts Division of Ecological Restoration conducted a tour of the Cold Brook area and the Eco-Restoration project.  The tour included presentation of the project purpose, timeline, evolution and various aspects of the nitrogen attenuation issue.  
II. Adjournment
The meeting ended at 10:30 AM.
Minutes respectfully submitted by Noreen Donahue, Clerk.


